
BNAS report November 6, 2018 

 

As I informed the board last meeting, the Blackfoot Language Symposium was excellent. 

It was very refreshing and good for the spirit and I hope to continue going, along with the 

rest of the BNAS staff. Most of what I have to report I gave to the Board in the last 

meeting orally. 

 

Parents who has a child in the 3rd grade immersion school have inquired about a parent 

Language Class. I will talk to the right people about getting this going. I think 

Wednesdays are the best to go about this but if the board has any suggestions I’m happy 

to listen to them. 

 

I finally started ‘word(s) of the day’ and I challenge anyone to say the words back to me. 

Trying is important… any word we try to say we will say it better than if we never tried 

saying it at all. 

 


